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Key Career Dates 

Career & Internship Fair 

September 15, 2011 at Kohl Center      

Fall On-Campus Recruiting 

September 26-December 9, 2011  

Graduate Business Assoc. Golf Outing  

September 30, 2011 
University Ridge Golf Course, Madison 

Midwest MBA Career Fair 

October 21, 2011—Chicago 
 

Recruit a Wisconsin MBA                                                                                                   

As fall is approaching, our MBA students are preparing for upcoming  
recruiting opportunities.  The Wisconsin MBA program is welcoming the 
Class of 2013 - 111 motivated, passionate, and committed 1st year  
students this month.  Nineteen percent of the class are minority, 9%           
international, and 24% women.  Our students continue to be competitive 
in their metrics, as evidenced by our average stats of:  GMAT 680,            
3.34 GPA and 61 months work experience.  We also have 118 MBAs in 
the Class of 2012, who will be returning  from summer internships and 
look forward to connecting with employers about full time jobs. 
 

You can first begin connecting with Wisconsin MBA talent at the Fall  
Career and Internship Fair at the Kohl Center on September 15.  Sign-up 
to participate through the Business Career Center.  Also, Wisconsin MBA 
is partnering with other Big Ten schools to host the first Midwest MBA 
Career Fair held in Chicago on October 21.  Contact Matt Nelson if you 
are interested for more information. 
 

Additionally, to get more personalized interaction with the students, join 
us at the Annual Graduate Business Association Golf Outing on  
September 30 at University Ridge Golf Course. Sponsorship opportunities 
allow you to build your brand and connect with students.   
 

Finally, contact us at the MBA Career Management Center to develop 
and maintain your organization’s presence on campus through  
partnership programs of sponsorship, hosting workshops, information 
sessions, among other events.  Our personal approach to career  
management means that we can provide you with easy access to our  
student talent.   

Meet                          
Second-year 
MBA Student 
Kate Christensen, 
MBA 2012 
 

Specialization:   
Human Resource 
Management 
Internship: 
Human Resources Leadership Program 
Intern, Cisco Systems 
Background prior to MBA: 

Global Compensation Analyst,             
Intel Corporation 

B.A. in Human Resource Management 
from Michigan State University 

Affiliations and Recognitions:   

Forte Foundation Fellowship Recipient 

Class of 2012 Representative,             
Graduate Business Association 

Member, Society for Human Resource 
Management 

Member, UW-Madison Graduate  
Women in Business Association 

Award recipient, Make a Difference at 
Intel Corporation 

 

 

ñOur centerôs students are prepared to be 

both business thought leaders and strategic 

human resources professionals. The                   

specialized program will further my 

knowledge in the field of Human Resources 

while at the same providing me with the            

business acumen I will need to succeed as a 

Human Resources Professional.ò  

MBA Students attending M. Keith Weikel MBA Leadership Speaker Series event for students to interact with and learn from 
successful business leaders from a variety of fields, April 2011.   

The Wisconsin School of Business takes its next step  
forward with the announcement of François Ortalo-Magné       
as the second Albert O. Nicholas Dean, beginning September 1st 
 

As former chair of the Real Estate and Urban Land  
Economics Department for the WSoB, he initiated and  
directed the Global Real Estate Master’s degree program, 
offered in cooperation with the top business schools on 
three continents: Hong Kong University of Science and 
Technology, INCAE Costa Rica, and HEC Paris.  We are 
excited about the leadership and vision that he will provide 
in taking the Wisconsin School of Business forward. 

http://www.bus.wisc.edu/career/employer/hire/fairs/forum/default.asp
mailto:mnelson@bus.wisc.edu?subject=Midwest%20Career%20Fair,%20Chicago%20-%20October%2021,%202011
http://www.bus.wisc.edu/events/?EventID=4305//graingerfiles/logon$/oahn/My%20Documents/Binnu
mailto:mbacareers@bus.wisc.edu
mailto:mbacareers@bus.wisc.edu
http://www.bus.wisc.edu/dean-ortalo-magne/biography.aspx


 WISCONSIN MBA                           

Blair Sanford 
Assistant Dean for MBA Programs and  
Director of Career Management 
bsanford@bus.wisc.edu 
 

 

MBA CAREER  
MANAGEMENT CENTER 

http://www.bus.wisc.edu/mbacs/ 

 

Amanda Truppe 
Assistant Director of Career Management 
Full-time MBA 
atruppe@bus.wisc.edu 
 
 

Matt Nelson 
Associate Director of Career Management 
Full-time MBA 
mnelson@bus.wisc.edu 

Ellen Bartkowiak 
Associate Director of Career Management 
Evening & Executive MBA 
ebartkowiak@bus.wisc.edu 

Odette Ahn 
Assistant Director-MBA Program 
oahn@bus.wisc.edu 
 

As you have the need  
for top talent, please reach 
out to Wisconsin  
MBA Career Management 
Center,  (608) 265-5102.   
 

Email or call us for  
internship and just-in-time 
postings/recruiting events.   

 

Graduate Women in Business 
 

Wisconsin’s full-time MBAs are comprised of             
33% women, Many engage in Graduate Women 
in Business (GWiB), a non-profit student  
association organized to provide women of  
Wisconsin School of Business a forum for  
professional development, mentoring, and networking both within the school and in the  
community at large. Past activities have included hosting a Welcome Reception for incoming 
first year MBA women, volunteering for Pushing Boundaries, a fall women’s-focused  
recruiting event, hosting a panel of successful women in the spring, and hosting mock  
interviews and mentoring undergraduate women. GWiB is always open to considering new 
speakers, nominations for panelists and sponsorship of new and existing activities.  Contact 
Blair Sanford, GWiB advisor, for more information on expanding your company’s presence 
on our campus with GWiB.   

 

The Consortium is an alliance of 17 top-tier MBA Programs that includes  
founding member, Wisconsin School of Business 

 
The Consortium for Graduate Study in Management is dedicated to diversity in business education and American  
businesses.  Applicants to the Consortium, regardless of race or ethnicity, must be able to demonstrate the commitment 
“to enhance diversity in business education and leadership by helping to reduce the serious underrepresentation of  
African Americans, Hispanic Americans and Native  
Americans in both our member school enrollments and the 
ranks of management.” This year, Wisconsin MBA  
welcomes 13 fellows for the Class of 2013.  This year’s 
annual summer Orientation Program was hosted in  
Minneapolis.  Incoming 1st year Consortium students had 
a rigorous schedule of networking for employment  
prospects, professional development, and academic and 
career skills preparation. 
 

Sign-up to participate  
for Mock Interviews  
for the week of  
September 19-23.   
 

Interviews will be  
conducted in person or 
via phone.  Students 
benefit from practice and 
your insightful feedback 
builds their confidence 
going forward.   

 

Contact Amanda Truppe 
for more information.   

ñEffective Self-Promotion in the Workplaceò GWiB Panel, Spring ó11 

Class of 2013 Consotritum Fellows and Class of 2012 Fellow Liaisons 

Spring 2011 Alumni Salary Survey Results 
 

Over 230 MBA, MS or MA business alumni that  
graduated between 2001 and 2008 responded to 
the salary survey, which is conducted every other 
year by the Wisconsin MBA Career Management 
Center.  Over 80% responding to the survey were 
MBAs.  Overall, graduates have experienced  
consistent base salary growth, reported strong 
career advancement, and have favorable  
opinions of how their masters degree has helped 
them achieve their career objectives.   
View the entire report from our Employment  
Statistics page at:  http://www.bus.wisc.edu/mbacs/students/AlumniSalary.asp 

Wisconsin MBA alumni networking at Chicago Employer Reception, 
April 2011 
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